
                    
 

 
 

CEFC PRATHAM FOUNDATION 
 

                                           Corrigendum 
 
               
          Notification for Extension of last date of Bid Submission. 
 
 
The Tender Notification No. CEFC/2017/10/Tender/02 “Notice 
inviting Tender for Web site design & Development” The last date of 
submission of tender is extended upto 09.12.2017 
 
The other terms & conditions remain unchanged. 
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